January 20, 2022

The Expressions Ballroom Dance Club has closed and all remaining assets,
according to our bylaws, must be donated to charity.

Our Board of Directors has chosen the Never Forgotten Honor Flight to receive
this gift of $500.00

We know you will find good use for these funds.
Sincerely,
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Carolyn Muir, Treasurer



